
 

 

Ramadhan in School 

Assalamu Alaikum wa Rahmatullah       Date: 28/02/25 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

We pray you are in the best of Imaan and health, 

Alhamdulillah, the month of Ramadhan is here and we would like to 

take this opportunity to wish everyone a blessed Ramadhan. 

Some children will come in to school fasting which is great. We would 

like to remind parents to please send a snack and drink with your child, 

even though they may be fasting. The days can still seem pretty long 

for the children and they may become tired or hungry. 

As we have communicated before, we will not prevent children from 

fasting but if we see that a child is at risk, we may have to encourage 

them to break their fast.  

Please ensure your child comes to school properly rested, having had a 

nutritious suhoor if they are fasting. If your child is praying taraweeh 

salah, it may be advisable for them to pray at home during the week. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

May Allah make this Ramadhan Mubaarak for all of us, adorn our tongues with 

Quranic recitation, and accept our deeds and supplications. Aameen. 

Jazaakumullaahu Khairan, 

Wassalam 

 

 

 

M A Rahman 

Head Teacher, Al Ameen Primary School 



 

 

 

 

School Iftar Event 

    Date: 28/02/25 

Alhamdulillah, we are 

delighted to invite 

you to our annual 

iftar event, taking 

place as above. If 

you would like to 

attend, please 

register using the 

links provide  

If you would like to 

contribute towards 

the iftar, please 

contact the office by 

Wednesday 5th March 

2025. The food for 

the iftar will be 

arranged with a 

caterer so monetary 

contributions would 

be best suited.  

Jazaakumullaahu Khairan 

 

Wassalam 

 

 

 

M A Rahman 

Head Teacher, Al Ameen Primary School 


